
From: Thomas Garver  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 12:05 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Brad Hinkfuss  
Subject: 131 S. Fair Oaks. 
 
Heather Stouder: 
 
Tom Garver here, a SASY resident, right "in the heart of Schenk's Corners," and a 
member of the neighborhood's Planning and Development Committee.  
 
I am responding to Brad Hinkfuss' call for an e-mail to you if I cannot attend the meeting 
this afternoon regarding approvals for 131 S. Fair Oaks, so I am saying here that I think 
that this has become a better project as the developers have tuned it up. It's been reduced 
somewhat in size, relocated so as to provide more buffering and there seem to be other 
benefits to the environment, dog park, etc. that make it better now than it was then.  
 
Best, Tom Garver  
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